
Butte City Community Services District

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON DEFAULT
BALANCES PAYABLE TO THE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the BCCSD committee has

filed a report with the District setting forth a public hear-

ing to place a lien on the real property of individuals that

have a Default Balance payable to BCCSD. The purpose of

the lien is to allow the District to recover funds due to it for

payments owed to BCCSD.

Prior to placing a lien on the real property of the individu-

als associated with a Default Balance, BCCSD will hold a

public hearing to give any interested person, including all

property owners in the District,  an opportunity to com-

ment on, or protest any Default Balance. The public hear-

ing will occur on Saturday, August 1, 2020, at 8:00 a.m. at

the  Butte  City  Fire  Station,  Hwy.  162,  Butte  City,  CA

95920. If you oppose any Default Balance, you may protest

to the District prior to the close of the public hearing orally

or in writing. At the public hearing, the District Board of

Directors will consider the protests in determining the fi-

nal amount of each Default Balance.

Written protest must be received prior to the close of the

public hearing. They must include the name, address and

signature of the drafter, and should be sent to:

Butte City Community Services District

P.O. Box 124

Butte City, CA 95920

Please contact BCCSD Vice President, Joe Regoli at (925)

250-5215 regarding any questions or concerns,  or to re-

ceive any public information relating to this  matter.
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